The Right Honourable Boris Johnson From Mrs Sue Piper
Prime Minister's Office
10 Downing Street
London W1

22" October 2021

| write concerning the Aquind project which may be scheduled for our
country shortly. | am totally in disagreement with this project, and | now
see from the Panorama programme, that a Russian Oligarch has given a
lot of money to several Conservative MPs in your government, |
presume as a bribe to get them to vote in favour of this project?

This is appalling and a total misuse of the democratic system, for which
we are well known. Apart from this bribery, the whole project is of little
value, but particularly to the residents of Portsmouth, as it would mean
the tunnelling underground of quite a major part of our city.

| cannot emphasise strongly enough that, in my opinion, this project
should not go ahead.

My husband has represented this to our very good local MP, Hon
Stephen Morgan and | understand the city Council is not in favour of it
either.

If you care about local residents, then please will you ensure this project
does not get agreement in Parliament from those who live nowhere near
our city.

Thank you for reading my letter

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sue Piper
cc Hon Stephen Morgan MP. Secretary of State Kwasi Kwarteng





